
Congressman Marchant: 

 

I wanted to be sure to contact you regarding Nancy Pelosi's attempt to pass the Senate 

Health Care Reform bill in the House. I believe this will lead to reconciliation in the 

Senate and, therefore, a government takeover of our health care system in direct violation 

of the People's will. We deserve better than this. 

 

Please do everything in your power to defeat this bill. It is time to start over. Reform 

health care in an open, positive, bipartisan way. Prevent a government take over of our 

health care system and support the individual's right truly to choose their own insurance 

policy at an affordable cost.  

 

I support Minority Leader, John Boehner's means of accomplishing this objective. Give 

us the ability to purchase across state lines, (not to be restricted to a government 

exchange); work for tort reform that will reduce the cost of malpractice insurance for 

doctors; eliminate pre-existing conditions; prevent insurance companies from arbitrarily 

raising health care premiums; and for those who cannot afford insurance, I ask you to 

work toward a program that will provide government vouchers that will help them obtain 

the quality care they need.  

 

I do not believe we need to establish a government run system in order to bring down 

costs and reign in insurance companies. Nor is it necessary to reform the entire health 

care system in order to provide insurance to those who cannot afford it. We understand 

the answer is complicated. We also understand this bill is full of "political deals" that add 

to our outrageous deficit and endanger our country's financial future. 

 

I appreciate your listening to the people you represent. Thank you for your kind 

consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

Diane W. Collins 

Founder 

Marketingweb.com 


